
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/1/2016 2:54:33 PM
Subject: FW: Security Plan Language in FOIA

Security
 
From: Whitsett, Adam [mailto:awhitsett@sled.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 4:47 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Security Plan Language in FOIA
 
Richele:

The definition of public record in S.C. Code Ann. § 30-4-20(c) states: “Information relating to security plans 
and devices proposed, adopted, installed, or utilized by a public body, other than amounts expended for 
adoption, implementation, or installation of these plans and devices, is required to be closed to the public and 
is not considered to be made open to the public under the provisions of this act.” (emphasis added).  As 
such, in my opinion, information related to the Governor’s security team and security plans are not public 
records.
 
Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.
 
With kind regards, I am
Sincerely,

Adam
 
Adam L. Whitsett, Esquire
General Counsel
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division
Office: (803) 896-0647
Cell:     (803) 206-4636
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